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MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO: Planning Commission 
 
FROM: Monica Heller, Community Planning Coordinator 
 
DATE: February 11, 2010 
 
RE: Draft Mount Rushmore Road Corridor Development Plan 
 
 
Attached for your review and approval is the Draft Mount Rushmore Road Corridor 
Development Plan. 
 
Public meetings were held during the development of the plan on February 13, 
2008, March 25, 2008, February 18, 2009, and January 20, 2010 and extensive 
public comment was received.  The first phase of Mount Rushmore Road, from 
Tower Road to St. Patrick Street is scheduled for reconstruction in 2014.  The 
South Dakota Department of Transportation will fund the roadway construction 
costs, but not the enhancement costs. 
 
This is a preliminary review of the draft plan.  Staff is seeking any additional 
comments or input prior to preparation of the final document. 
 
Staff Recommendation:  
Staff recommends approval of the Draft Mount Rushmore Road Corridor 
Development Plan. 
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